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CVRD offices and recycling centres closed for National Day of Mourning on Monday, 
September 19 
 
Duncan, BC – In recognition of the National Day of Mourning announced by the Government of 
Canada, the Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD) will close its administrative offices and 
recycling centres on Monday, September 19 in honour of the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
The CVRD head office at 175 Ingram St. will be closed, as will the Meade Creak, Peerless Road 
and Bings Creek Recycling Centres. Other CVRD facilities, including the Cowichan Community 
Centre, Cowichan Performing Arts Centre, Kerry Park Recreation Centre, Shawnigan Lake 
Community Centre and Cowichan Lake Sports Arena, will remain open for regularly scheduled 
programming. However, office hours for administrative staff at these facilities that provide 
assistance with general inquires, registrations and bus pass purchases may be reduced. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 

Kris Schumacher 
Manager, Communications & Engagement 
250.701.2631 
kris.schumacher@cvrd.bc.ca  

mailto:kris.schumacher@cvrd.bc.ca

